April 12, 1964

Prof. Marvin Fox 223 N. Gould Rd. Columbus, Ohio

Dear Marvin:

Mrs. Arthur Hyman informed me that you will be coming in for Shabbat in order to be present to participate at the Conference on Friday night and Sunday.

I am purposely being brief, because I hope to have much more opportunity to talk with you when you get to New York.

Please accept this invitation to spend Friday night with me and my family. We are within easy walking distance of Hotel Windermere, where you will be staying.

Please be a good fellow and let me know at once that we can expect you.

Best wishes to your wife and the little Foxes and regards from my wife and the little Lamms.

Cordilly yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff